30 December 2020 – Update
Whilst we are in Tier 4 pools will not be allowed to open.  It is therefore looking unlikely that we will start back as expected on 11th January at Ashdown and St Mary’s.  As soon as our tier is lowered (subject to the schools’ agreement), we will begin the Spring Term, so please continue to check our website regularly (or at least following any changes outlined by the government) for a start date as I will not be able to send out emails.
We will try to swim for the full 10 weeks, however if that is not possible, we will roll the fees forward towards the Summer Term costs.  
Mayfield Pool remains closed for the coming term, but I hope that by Easter they may feel happier renting out their facilities.  We are running a few lessons at our Crowborough pools for all levels of Mayfield children just to keep them swimming.  Please get in touch if you would like more information.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I’m really sorry about all the disruption to lessons and hope that at some point next year we will be able to get back to normal.

